
 

 

To Key Worker Parents at Sidcot School 
 
 
20 March 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 
Arrangements for Key Workers 
 
Thank you for contacting us to identify yourself as a Key Worker.  Now that we have heard from the 
Department for Education and Cabinet Office, we wish to confirm with you that the government 
guidance states that you should only bring your child to be looked after in school if it is absolutely 
necessary.  This is to keep your child safe and limit the spread of infection.   
 
With this in mind, please can you confirm that it is absolutely necessary for your child to be brought 
into School?  This means that if there is a possibility that someone else is able to take care of them, 
we would not expect them to be brought in to Key Worker care.   
 
We trust you understand that we are doing all we can to minimise the risk of contamination in 
school.  This resource is finite and we have to be absolutely sure that you fully qualify for the 
provision. 
 
I would be grateful if you could confirm your need by the end of the school day at 4.30pm. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Iain Kilpatrick 
Headmaster 
 
 
Link to guidance from Department for Education and Cabinet Office: 
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-educational-
provision/guidance-for-schools-colleges-and-local-authorities-on-maintaining-educational-provision 
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